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CARADOL assists in organising the Fourth Pan-Commonwealth Forum on Open Learning in 2006

“Achieving Development Goals: Innovation, Learning, Collaboration and Foundations” is the theme of the fourth Pan-Commonwealth Forum on Open Learning (PCF4), to take place in Ocho Rios, Jamaica, October 30-November 3, 2006. 

Organised by the Commonwealth of Learning (COL) in association with a Caribbean consortium, PCF4 will bring together stakeholders from governments and institutions, including educators and allied professionals from throughout the world. Participants will share ideas and help to set the agenda for using open and distance learning to advance international development through widening educational access, bridging the digital divide and applying advances in connecting technology to teaching and learning for development of communities and nations at large but especially in the less developed countries of the Commonwealth. COL’s Excellence in Distance Education Awards are also presented at the Forum.

The Commonwealth comprises 53 countries – most of which are developing nations – and one-quarter of the world’s population. The Vancouver-based COL was created by Commonwealth Heads of Government to encourage the development and sharing of open learning and distance education knowledge, resources and technologies. The COL President and CEO, Sir John Daniel, describes PCF4 as “a most significant event for COL, coming as it will at the beginning of our 2006-09 triennium”.

The Caribbean consortium is being led by Professor Stewart Marshall, Director, of the University of the West Indies’ Distance Education Centre (UWIDEC), who will co-chair the conference with Sir John. Through 30 centres located in 16 countries, UWIDEC provides distance education opportunities to students throughout the English-speaking countries of the Caribbean. Other members of the consortium are the Caribbean Association for Distance and Open Learning (CARADOL); the Jamaican Association for Distance and Open Learning (JADOL); the Trinidad & Tobago Distance Learning Association (TTDLA); and the Office of Continuing Education, Open and Distance Learning (OCEODL) at the University of Technology, Jamaica.

COL’s Pan-Commonwealth Forum on Open Learning is held biennially in collaboration with members of the Federation of Commonwealth Open and Distance Learning Associations. Previous events in the series have been held in Asia (Brunei, Darussalam), Africa (Durban, South Africa) and the Pacific (Dunedin, New Zealand). 

For further information about PCF4, please visit the Forum Web-site at:
http://www.col.org/pcf4/ or email us at pcf4-information@dec.uwi.edu.

For further information about CUPIDE, please visit the project Web-site at: http://cupide.dec.uwi.edu/ or email us at: mailto:cupide@uwimona.edu.jm.

Project Director, UWI Distance Education Centre, Cave Hill Campus, Barbados W.I.

Tel: (246) 417 4497; Fax: (246) 421 6753; 

Project Operations Manager, UWI Distance Education Centre, Mona campus Kingston 7, Jamaica W.I.

Tel: (876) 927 2831; Fax: (876) 977 3494; 

Email : cupide@uwimona.edu.jm;  Website:  http://cupide.dec.uwi.edu

